Alvord ISD will provide breakfast and lunch to go for any of our
students that need it.

The student must be present to pick the meals up.

Meals can be picked up at the Elementary Cafeteria from 11:00 a.m. -
1:00 p.m. by the outside entrance doors.

Instructions for picking up meals while maintaining social distancing guidelines:

1. Pull up to the side door of the Elementary Cafeteria.

2. A Child Nutrition staff member will come out to your vehicle to see how many children are
being served. (Please have children present at the time of pickup)

3. Wait in the car. The staff member will bring your sacked meals outside to your vehicle and
place on a food cart.

4. After the food is placed on the cart you can exit your vehicle and pick up the food.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Contact Susan McDaniel at smcdaniel@alvordisd.net if you have any
guestions.



